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from ha President
Can it really be September? Is it possible the summer is gone? I hope
that everyone had a great one! Now it is time to stop thinking vacations
and beaches and start thinking new work projects, courses and workshops*

Our Bradford contingent, Adrienne, Susan and Anita have been working
. hard to set up a day of workshops on October 19th in Bradford* You will
find full details elsewhere in this issue. Brenda Lennox and Larry Moore
from the Ontario Library Association will be our lunch guests. They
will be putting forth ideas on cooperation between our two associations
for our consideration.

We had 14 of our 22 members at our last meeting in June in Owen Sound
— a terrific turn out! Letls try to surpass that on October 19th.
— Bring a friend!

A big welcome to the present executive to Carol Anne McNabb who has
volunteered to be our archivist. A ful review of the archives will be
undertaken at our next executive meeting. I am sure Carol Anne will
have a full report for the November issue of Networks.

Another course in the library techniques programme will be underway at
Georgian College in October. Full details should be out soon to all
those on the mailing list.

Remember October 19th. See you there!

Jackie Druery



FROM THE VICE-PRESIDENT

My thanks to Susan, Anita and Adrienne for hosting the upcoming workshops
on October 19th. The morning presentation will be Successful Presentations
led by Sharon Sinclair. Sharon is Recreation Director for Bradford.
She had developed softball clinic packages and has travelled across
Canada presenting these seminars. It is from her experience in this
area that she will give us guidelines on how to give successful present-
ations.

Fantasy Literature the fastest growing genre in Canada, is popular with
readers of all ages. What is it? How does it differ from Science fiction?
Who are some of the best authors of this genre? These are some of the
questions which will be answered by Tanya Huff from Bakka Bookstore in
Toronto during the afternoon workshop.

Send your registration form in early. Susan needs to let the caterers
know numbers.

Spread the word to others who might be interested. See you on the 19th.

Janet Iles
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Your Editors are very short
of contributions this month.
Would anyone like to send
an interesting article,
their thoughts on their
profession, or just life in
general.

Even something as boring as
how I spent my summer
vacation.

"How many days late were you in returning
that library book anyway?"
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Ontario Association of  Library Technicians/
Association des Bîbliotechniciens de l’Ontario

WORKSHOPS

SATURDAY OCTOBER 19th, 1985

AT BRADFORD PUBLIC LIBRARY

35 JOHN STREET WEST

BRADFORD. LOG ICO
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9:30 - 10:00 Coffee and Signing In

10:00 ~ 12:00 Successful Presentations, by Sharon Sinclair

12:00 - 1:45 Lunch and Business Meeting

2:00 - 3:30 Fantasy Literature, by Tanya Huff

Workshops are $ 5 each ($4 for members)

Lunch is $5

Please send cheque payable to OALT/ABO - Huronia to Susan West at Bradford

Public Library by October 10, 1985. Remember to include your registration

form.

LIMITED TO 50 REGISTRANTS
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Name ____ ______________________ ____ ____

Address ________________________ _ _________

Member of OALT/ABO yes no

I will attend

Successful Presentations

Lunch

Fantasy Literature

Total amount enclosed


